
 

 

May 30, 2011 

 

Dear TBOP members, 

I have been informed that the conditions at the Campbell Creek Park have become 

intolerable.  Our Homeless citizens are camping and sleeping in the Park in great 

numbers on a daily and continuous basis. Over the last month, the homeless activity 

at the Park has increased dramatically.  There are many small camp sites all over the 

area.  It is not safe for one or two individuals to attempt to clean the Park up at their 

leisure. 

As you are aware, we have been in existence for more than two years.  Our Mission 

continues to be: 

“Encourage Campbell Creek Park area residents and businesses to join “Take 

Back Our Park” (TBOP) community group creating workable plans, joining 

efforts, and taking action to provide safe, clean and enjoyable park 

conditions.”  
 

As our Mission states, “joining efforts, and taking action.”   Let’s do just that 

before our next group meeting.  I am inviting and encouraging all of you and your 

friends/neighbors to join me on Sunday, June 5th at 10:00 a.m.   Wear your Hats, T-

Shirt, and Jackets (I will bring the Jackets for distribution).  We will clean up the Park 

and simply and politely ask our homeless citizens to leave because we are “Taking 

Back Our Park.  I’ll provide plastic gloves and garbage bags.  We will fulfill one 

aspect of our Mission by working together to “provide safe, clean, and enjoyable 

park conditions” for all.   

 

When:   Sunday, June 5th, 10:00 a.m. 

Where:   Viewing Dock at the Park (behind Taco Bell) 

Who:       TBOP Members, friends, and neighbors   

 

See you there!! 


